
 

Fire Prevention Week Oct 9-15,2022 

Jim Thorpe Fire Dept will be visiting the LB Morris Elementary School on 

Tuesday Oct 12 to educate the children on Fire Safety. 

Fun Fact: October 2022 represents the 100th Annual Fire Prevention Week.  The nation’s longest 

running Public Health observance on record. 

The JT Fire Dept is always looking for volunteers! 

Join today! 


